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To: janice.ann.valdisera@census.gov

From: "U.S. Census Bureau" <census@subscriptions.census.gov>

Date: 12/12/2012 03:40PM

Subject: Courtesy Copy: (DUB) Pilot Assessment of the Alteryx Web Application - A New Data
Tool for Accessing

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Terri Nelson.
This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people:

Subscribers of Census Information Centers, State Data Center Coordinators, State Data
Center Leads (222 recipients)

Dear Network Members,

Exciting news! The Census Bureau is now scheduling a pilot assessment of the Alteryx web
application - a new data tool for accessing Census statistics on the Internet. Toward that
end, we would like to invite you to participate with us in this pilot assessment.

There will be a webinar on Jan. 10, 2013, 2 p.m. - 3:30 p.m. EST, to explain the details of this
assessment. An invitation with the details of the webinar will be sent out at a later date.

The Alteryx application will be live for testing for a two-week period, from Jan. 14, 2013 to
Jan. 31, 2013. We will provide the access URL for the application on January 10, 2013.

The survey has specific use cases that the participants will go through to help prove in (pass
or fail) the application. The whole survey has only 12 use cases.

If you are willing to participate in this pilot assessment, we need to know by Dec. 26. We will
only need your name, the name of your organization, and your corporate email address
(note: no yahoo, msn or gmail accounts, please).

If you are not able to join us, we would appreciate it if you would be willing to ask someone
else from your organization or affiliate network to take your place.

Please send your information (name, organization, email) to Terri Nelson

at terri.n.nelson@census.gov by Dec. 26.
Thank you.

Questions? Contact Us



STAY CONNECTED:

SUBSCRIBER SERVICES:
Manage Preferences | Unsubscribe | Help



